


Dear Parents/Guardians,
It is with great pleasure that I welcome you and your student back for another exciting school year. I hope your summer was both fun and relaxing. I am truly excited to be your new Principal for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. It is an honor to be a part of a school community made up of dedicated faculty, staff, students, and parents, all of whom are committed to achieving great things. I would love to see you at our Meet and Greet on August 12, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the Parkway Center City Middle College Auditorium.
The entire community is filled with excitement as our students prepare to return for the 2024-2025 school year. With that same enthusiasm, our faculty and staff are committed to providing your student with an engaging educational environment that leads to college and career readiness. I am eager to meet and get to know you, and our entire faculty and staff are excited to greet you at the start of the school year.
Parkway Center City Middle College is a place where your student will enjoy a rich educational experience and have the opportunity to engage in outstanding activities within the school community. Our school has a proud tradition, with a dedicated faculty and staff committed to serving the Philadelphia community. We are all looking forward to providing a safe, nurturing, and academically enriching environment where all students can achieve their full potential.
I hope to see you on August 12, 2024, at 6:30 p.m.  Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions, concerns, or feedback.
I wish you and your student a successful and rewarding school year.
Very Truly Yours,
Brian R. Wallace
Principal

